Clinton L. Davis
1028 Holmes Ave
Canton, MS 39046
601.859.5142

Date: November 6, 2017

Madison County Board of Supervisors
317 N. Union Street

Canton, MS 39046

To: The Madison Board of Supervisors

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am leaving my position as county
inspector as of today Monday, November 6, 2017 due to health-related issues.

Thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my time as a county inspector.
[ am more than grateful to have had the opportunity of working here with you through the
years.

If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Clinton L. Davis




